STATE OF NEVADA GAMING CONTROL BOARD

KENNY C. GUINN
Governor

1919 E. College Parkway, P.O. Box 8003, Carson City, Nevada 89702
555 E. Washington Ave., Suite 2600, Las Vegas, Nevada 89101
3650 South Pointe Cir., P.O. Box 31109, Laughlin, Nevada 89028
557 W. Silver St., Suite 207, Elko, Nevada 89801
6980 Sierra Center Parkway, Suite 120, Reno, Nevada 89511

DENNIS K. NEILANDER, Chairman BOBBY L. SILLER, Member MARK A. CLAYTON, Member

April 6, 2006

Carson City (775) 684-7740 Fax: (775) 687-8221

TO: ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES, LICENSED

MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED PERSONS

SUBJECT: RATIFICATION OF TECHNICAL STANDARDS FOR MOBILE

GAMING SYSTEMS

At its meeting on March 23, 2006, the Nevada Gaming Commission ratified/approved the amendments to the Technical Standards for Mobile Gaming Systems dated November 30, 2005.

To obtain a copy of the standard, you may visit the State Gaming Control Board's website at www.gaming.nv.gov, or submit a written request addressed to Joe Bertolone, Technology Division, P.O. Box 8003, Carson City, Nevada 89702.

Sincerely,

Dennis K. Neilander Chairman

DKN:amt

c: Bobby L. Siller, Board Member Mark A. Clayton, Board Member Joe Bertolone, Chief, Electronic Services Division Marilyn Epling, Executive Secretary Records & Research Services